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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 218. As a Oregonian I feel it it our duty to see the impact 

we are making with the implementation of this energy. I find it highly concerning that 

this was not done before we started talking about implementing these things. Let 

alone after the fact. 

 

I fully support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Monique Bochsler  


